Selwyn District Council takes back

management of Glentunnel Holiday Park

The Selwyn District Council has cancelled the lease of the Glentunnel Holiday Park
and, as a result, Glentunnel Camping Ground Limited (GCGL) no longer operates this
facility.

Cancellation was undertaken in line with requirements under the Property Law Act
2007.

As the Council is still engaged in court proceedings with GCGL in relation to the lease,
the Council is unable to make further comments on this decision at this stage. Council
staff are currently considering options for future management of the site.

At this stage, the Council intends to honour all existing bookings and encourages
anyone with an existing booking to make contact with Selwyn District Council directly
as soon as possible to confirm your booking arrangements, including new payment
arrangements.

Any enquiries around this change can be directed to reserves@selwyn.govt.nz.
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